	

					




		
	
		[bookmark: LETTER.BLOCK3]Come to a PCS 
"SNAP" service AND dinner!
Are you looking to welcome Shabbat with your child, but not sure where to begin? Is your child a unique learner who thrives in more intimate, personalized environments?  

Join us Friday night, February 26 for a joyful "SNAP" service at PCS! Doors open at 6 pm for Shabbat dinner,* followed by the "SNAP" Shabbat service - featuring music and movement - at 6:45 pm.  
 
Everyone is welcome: all ages, levels of ability and literacy, anyone and everyone looking for a very welcoming, joyful and inclusive Shabbat experience. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]*To help offset the cost of the dinner, there is a suggested donation of $18/family or $9/person. 

For more information or to RSVP, please e-mail Marcy Gray at mgray@shalompcs.com, call the PCS office at 769-2672, or email
Vivian Chang Freiheit, vivianpiano@yahoo.com.

	



	
		



	

	



	




	

	
	
	











	 



